
CAUTION 
Parking Lot Paving Notice 

We will begin paving our parking lot areas on July 31, 2025 with the project expected 

to last approximately two weeks, weather permitting. 
 

Work will begin with the large parking lot across the street, followed by the parking  
areas surrounding the church and administration building. We anticipate that the large 

parking lot will be closed for only one weekend during this period. 
 

Alternate parking will be available on the surrounding streets throughout  
the duration of the project.  

 

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we complete  
these necessary improvements to our facilities. 


